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1 December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

The Parents and Friends Association - Christmas 2023 
 
Raffle 
The Parents and Friends Association (PFA) of Tolworth Girls' School & Sixth Form are proud to 
announce our annual online Christmas raffle.  The raffle is always very popular and accounts for a 
large proportion of the funds we raise in an academic year. 
 
We have 17 amazing prizes to be won and we would like to thank all those who have made a 
donation to make this possible.  Your support means so much, particularly at a time when money is 
stretched for so many families and businesses. 
 

 Lunch for 2 with wine - The French Table, Surbiton 

 Cakes - COOK, Surbiton 

 A car MOT – Red Lion Servicing, Surbiton 

 Amazon Fire HD8 – parent donation 

 Gym membership for 2 people for 1 month – F45 Training 

 Adventure Golf for 4 people – Horton Golf Park, Epsom 

 Rock climbing for 2 – White Spider, Surbiton 

 A day at the races for 2 people, Grandstand tickets – Sandown Park, Esher 

 Cakes and chocolates – Waitrose, Surbiton 

 Family day out for 5 people - Chessington World of Adventures, Chessington 

 1-to-1 crochet lesson – Wooley Wonders, parent donation 

 6 x PFA donation festive hampers 
 
Tickets are £1.00 each and the draw will take place on Friday 15 December 2023 via the Raffle 
website.  The link to purchase tickets is: https://tinyurl.com/TGS-PFA-raffle.  Please do share with 
family and friends.  Winners will need to collect their prize in person from the school office 
between Monday 18 December and Wednesday 20 December 2023. 
 
Festive Foyer 
For students and staff we have our annual Festive Foyer on Friday 8 December 2023.  Students are 
asked to bring in small change to purchase festive treats and gifts, and also play some festive 
games, during their break and lunch time.  We also have a small selection of external stallholders 
joining us for the day.  If parents would like to support the PFA on the day, please do get in touch 
with the committee via WhatsApp or email: PFA.TGS@gmail.com. 
 
Christmas Trees 
The PFA are once again teaming up with Court Farm Garden Centre.  For those wishing to purchase 
a real Christmas tree before Monday 25 December 2023, you are being offered a 10% discount from 
your purchase and then a 5% donation is made to the TGS PFA from Court Farm.  Please do share 
this incentive with friends and family. 
 
The PFA raise money for the ‘extras’ that are not always provided within the school’s main budget, 
which make learning more interesting and exciting for students.  We welcome all Tolworth Girls’ 
School & Sixth Form parents, carers and families to join our fundraising efforts.  We have a 
WhatsApp group where you can get involved.  Do join us using the QR code below. 
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Thank you for your ongoing support to the PFA.  Good luck to all taking part in the raffle and we 
would like to wish you and your families a relaxing festive break. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Tolworth Girls’ School & Sixth Form Parents and Friends Association 
 


